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Dear Customer: 
 
South Platform Entrance (Allston Way) Opens 
On July 17, 2017, we will reopen the southern entrance to the platform (near Allston Way West) at our Downtown 
Berkeley Station. This entrance has been closed for an extended period of time and is reopening as part of our 
Station Modernization program.  
 
You will be able to enter the new fare gates with a Clipper card only. You won’t be able to use a paper ticket to enter 
these gates. You can exit with either a Clipper card or paper ticket. Both paper tickets and Clipper cards will continue 
to be accepted at all other fare gates. You can add value to your Clipper card at any fare machine. In the future, a 
Clipper card vending machine will be available which will let you purchase a card inside the station and add value. 
 
If you don’t have Clipper, you can go online to clippercard.com to order a card by mail or to find a convenient retail 
location to purchase a card, such as Walgreens or Target Express. Between 10am and 5pm during the first week after 
reopening we will have staff nearby with information on your Clipper card options. If you qualify for discounted fare 
(senior, youth, or persons with a disability), staff and clippercard.com will have information on how to get a card with 
your discount. If you order a card online, it will automatically be registered to protect you if the card gets lost or stolen. 
Also, when you are online you can set up the “Autoload” feature to avoid having to add value at a machine. 
 
We have added an accessible fare gate to this entrance to accommodate bikes and luggage. There are only stairs to 
the platform at this entrance—there is no accessible path to the platform. 
 
Rotunda (Center St.) Street Entrance Closing 
Once the southern entrance is open, we will close the Rotunda street entrance (approximately July 24) in order to 
continue with our Plaza Improvement Project. The Rotunda street entrance will reopen in early 2018. The access to 
the platform, station agent booth, and fare machines in the center of the station will continue to operate as usual. See 
map on reverse. 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510) 465-2278. 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510) 465-2278. 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510) 465-2278. 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART 
tại số (510) 465-2278. 
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information Center na  
(510) 465-2278.  
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